
ESL DEPARTMENT MEETING: MARCH 12, 2015 
 

Attendees: Nancy Currey, Matt Kline, Debbie Mochidome, Rebecca Loya, Nitza Llado, Jenny 
Simon, Suzanne Herschenhorn, Evelyn Uyemura, Elise Geraghty 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Elise announced that Albert Romero in the library is buying textbooks for the library and is 
asking for suggestions. 
 
SLOs & PLOS 
The department will assess PLO 3 this semester: 
PLO 3: Upon completion of the credit ESL program, students will have the writing skills to 
successfully complete English 1A. 
 
It was noted that the current grid has an error in the title of PLO #1, corrected here: 
PLO 1: Mastery of Academic Listening and Speaking Skills. 
Elise will make sure it gets corrected. 
 
ESL CONSISTENCY PROJECT, ESL 53C 
Nancy Currey announced that the next meeting, the pre-norming session, will be on Tuesday 
March 24, 1:00-2:00, in HUM 301. *Please bring your SLO-based final essay 
assignment/rubrics/criteria.  Nancy will be emailing out materials to review before the meeting. 
 
CURRICULUM 
Jenny Simon will be teaching the first ESL 53C as hybrid this fall.  Section 4648 will meet on 
campus for half of the contact hours (2:00 to 4:30 Tuesdays) and online for the other half of the 
contact hours. 
 
 


